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Dear Parents and carers

Firstly, I would like to take this opportunity to welcome the new parents and
families of our ‘Marigold’ children to the Ladywood family.

Ladywood continues to have a full and exciting timetable each week; we
particularly enjoyed our World Book Day and seeing the children interact with
different books as well as some of the amazing costumes both the children and
staff wore.

We continue to develop our school environment as we are settling into our new
building. During March we will be creating a new sensory room… look out for
pictures on social media. In addition, we are ensuring the internal rooms that
have been created are up and running.

Thank you for your continued support,

Susan and everyone at Ladywood
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Reminder
Please note school closes at
the usual time on Friday 4th

April and re-opens on Tuesday
22nd April

Tuesday 1st April - 5.30 - 6.30 pm -
Easter Bingo 

Tuesday 18th March, 1.00 - 2.00 pm -
Mother’s Day Afternoon Tea - see
poster below

Friday 14th March - children non-
uniform with a donation of
chocolate/Easter egg



Mothers Day Afternoon Tea

Please see an invite for our next
parent social event which is a
Mother’s Day afternoon tea on
Tuesday 18th March 1.00-2.00 pm
at Ladywood School.

We hope to see you there.

Please contact the office to
confirm your place!

Photography Competition Winners!
The Arts Team recently held a photography competition for classes.  The
class entries were fantastic and the art gallery looks amazing!  The judging
was carried out by the photographer who was blown away with the work the
children had produced.  The results were:

3rd Place - “Where’s Holly” by Holly Class

2nd Place - “A Million Dreams” by Buttercup Class

1st Place - “Tulips in Bloom” by Tulip Class



Our Rights of the Half Term for Spring 2 are the right to be healthy (Article 24) and the
right to an adequate standard of living (Article 27). During this half term, we will be
looking at how we can keep healthy, what makes us feel safe and what we can do to
support children who may not have access to these rights as we fundraise for Red Nose
Day!

Can you come up with new ways to keep healthy at home? This may be by asking your
child to support by choosing healthy foods while out shopping or trying new
hobbies/exercise clubs! You may even want to have a go at trying something new to
fundraise for Red Nose Day at home!

Please see below communication boards to support you to have discussions about these
rights with your children at home. If you would like a paper copy sent home, please ask
your class team.



World Book Day
The children had a lovely World Book Day, taking
part in lots of fun activities.  There was a Sensory
Circuit relating to the book 'Paddington's Farm
Escape' and a visit from a mobile farm with lots of
lovely animals for the children to see.

Please note tickets can be paid for on SchoolComms or by cash (please send
the money into school in an envelope with your child’s name and number of
tickets required).   Thank you.




